
Date: 27th November 2020 

 

Future Dates in November: 

 Before 4th December—Any donations for 

Senior Citizen Hampers would be gratefully 

received.  Thank you to those who have 

already sent some items in to school.  

Playtime Equipment 

Although FOBS have not been able to run many fundraising events so far this, 

they have continued to support the school with previous funds raised. FOBS 

very kindly agreed to spend some money on playground equipment for each 

of the bubbles. The children voted in their classes and put forward ideas of 

items they would like to play with at playtimes. This wish list was given to 

FOBS who made the decision to provide everything on the list! A massive 

thank you to the FOBS team and to all of our parents / community who 

have supported FOBS events in the past to allow them to raise money for 

the school. The children have been thoroughly enjoying playing with the new 

equipment at playtimes and below are just a few examples of some of the 

equipment provided.  

Thank you 

 

Birthday Parties  

As today is the last Friday of November, we held our first Birthday party in clas-

ses to celebrate children who have had their birthdays in September, October 

and November. Again, a massive thank you to FOBS who kindly volunteered to 

supply the birthday hats for the Birthday children and also sweets for prizes to 

games. The children have thoroughly enjoyed playing musical statues, musical 

bumps, musical chairs, generally having a dance to their favourite songs , singing 

and one class even ended with a games of sleeping lions!  

Happy Birthday to all those children who have had their birthdays over the last 

three months! Here are just a couple of pictures from the parties.  



Date: 27th November 2020 

Although it is grey outside, it is meant to remain dry over the weekend. This week, we thought you could go for a walk and look for differ-

ent textures in nature. When you find an interesting texture you could either collect it in your bag to take home or complete a coloured 

rubbing there and then. Once you have collected a range of coloured rubbings maybe you could make it into a creative picture. We look 

forward to seeing your creations via Seasaw.   

In your bags this week you will find a little treat to help 

you with your creative nature rubbings.  

This week, our ELSA (Miss 

Brooks) would like to share 

with you a poster about 

anxiety. The news of further 

restrictions and the current 

lockdown has raised anxiety 

among many children as well 

as adults. So some things to 

remember if you are feeling 

anxious:  



Date:  27th November 2020 

Highest Number of Coins 

1st: Maxwell  (Cherry) 

2nd: Violet  (Cherry) 

Passed the next stage: 

Rust: Jack A, Charlie M, Isaac L, Zak T, Layla W, Marnie Y, Inayah A, Joseph T (Cedar); Amelia O, 

Maxwell S, Stanley B, Ella-Grace H (Cherry); Joe M (Chestnut). 

Iron: Harvey A (Beech); Marley Y (Birch); Jack A, Charlie M, Liam C, Inayah A, Poppy N (Cedar);           

Maxwell S, Stanley B, Abu-Bakr K, Scarlett M, Danielle B (Cherry); Joe M (Chestnut). 

Tin: Inaaya K (Beech); Hazel T  (Birch); Inayah A, Poppy N, Aiden P (Cedar); Maxwell S, Kobi N,                

Jocelyne H (Cherry).  

Brass: Mahi B, David L (Beech); Pearl G (Blackthorn); Kavinuyan K, Poppy N (Cedar); Maxwell S, Violet 

W, Kobi N (Cherry); Harrison W (Chestnut). 

Copper: Pranshu D (Birch); Ethan O (Blackthorn); Maxwell S, Violet W (Cherry); Harrison W (Chestnut). 

Steel: Mia E (Blackthorn); Jude B (Cedar); Thomas S (Cherry).  

Chrome: Louie P (Birch).  

Top Classes 

(percentage of pupils using 

Times Table Rock Stars) 

1st: Holly 

2nd: Cherry 

Highest Number of 

Coins (last 7 days) 

1st: Scarlett (Holly) 

2nd: Lucinda (Chestnut) 

Most Improved Studio 

Speed 

1st: Musa (Cherry) 

2nd: Layaba (Holly) 

3rd: Finch (Hawthorn) 


